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NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/301 PLAINFIELDROAD, SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13212/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

June 30, 1987
(NM. 1L 0166)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Gentlemen:

Generic Letter 86-10, Implementation of Fire Protection Requirements,
dated April 24, 1986, indicated that each licensee should incorporate the fire
protection program that has been approved by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
into their Final Safety Analysis Report update. The Generic Letter further
indicated that this incorporation should include the Fire Hazards Analysis and
major commitments that form the basis for the Fire Protection Program. The
incorporation could be by reference to specific previous submittals and the
NRC approvals where appropriate, and was to be included in the Final Safety
Analysis Report update required by 10CFR50.71(e) that will fall due more than
six (6) months after the date of Generic Letter 86-10.

In this year's revision to the Final Safety Analysis Report, Niagara
Mohawk referenced the previously submitted Fire Protection Program. However,
we are currently updating the Fire Hazards Analysis to reflect recent plant
modifications. The new version, scheduled for completion in October 1987,
will be submitted to you, and that submittal will then be referenced on our
Final Safety Analysis Report update in June 1988.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POHER CORPORATION

C. V. Man
Senior Vice President

DPC/pns
3146G
xc: Regional Administrator, Region I

Mr. R. A. Capra, Director
Mr. R. A. Benedict, Project Manager
Mr. W. A. Cook, Resident Inspector
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